It should be a fundamental
right to breathe clean air around your own home and to be able to protect the integrity of the ground surrounding your home by

bring able to refuse the spraying or application u
of chemicals known to be harmful to life. Please allow this freedom to those who happen to belong to

Homeowner Associations. Thank you



